MHMS PTO MEETING MINUTES-DRAFT
January 2010
Attendance:  Ruth, Christine, Marge, Kathy, Vicki Roberts, Lynn Whimple, Rosemary Liss and Dawn Renslow.
Thanks to Mr. Malloy for doing the Carwash Fundraiser. We raised $1613.00 with our profit being around $800.00. This is up from last year , when we profited only $740.00. 

Thanks to Tracy for  holding the Holiday Shop!! All monies made($388.00) go to Fran Owen.
The Cherrydale fundraiser only brought in $3181.20 this is significantly down from last year when we profited around $7000.00. Ruth will talk with Tracy about new fundraising  ideas. 
Rosemary Liss and Charlene Roloson will chair the Feb. 5th Funtastic Friday and they already committed to do the October 2010 Funtastic Friday event. The profits of the Oct. 2010 night will go to the 6th grade activities account. 

We then read the November 2009 minutes  individually and Vicki R. approved and Lynn Whimple 2nd.

Reviewed the treasurers report;  discussion about the profit for the rec nights began. Only $500 is allocated for each rec night event. $875 was spent, so only $375 will be the profit which will be split between the 7th and 8th grades. Vicki Roberts motioned to deduct $70.00 from the 8th grade profit because of an un-approved spendature at the concerts for a "Class of 2014" raffle ticket. Lynn Whimple 2nd this motion. 
More Discussions;

Kathy Lisosky will chair this year's International Dessert Night on Feb 3rd. Only will ask for baked items from parents via email.

Marge will look back through her records about past teacher and staff allocation spending.  

It was decided that no money will be allocated this year towards a faculty luncheon.  Attached is our allocation of funds for the fundraising money. Rosemary Liss motioned to approve the allocations and Dawn Renslow 2nd. 

Ruth V. and Christine K. will chair a flower bulb fundraiser in early March.

We ended at 8:15 pm

